



**Fairway Primary Academy** 

Muirfield Gardens Kings Norton Birmingham West Midlands B38 8XQ

Head of School: Mrs Nicola Pinnegar

Tel: (0121) 464 3200

Email: enquiries@fairway.uwmat.co.uk Website: www.fairwayprimary.com

Thursday 13th May 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for all of the passports that have been returned to school so far. It was lovely to see all of the interesting self-learning and adult support activities that the children have been doing, especially during this difficult time.

Children's University now have a new online portal for you to be able to see how many credits your child has accumulated. Your child's user name and password will be sent out on Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> May attached to a hard copy of this letter. Once you have logged in, follow the instructions on how to change your password to something simpler and more memorable. If you have any questions or concerns, please email us and we will do our best to support you. Please be aware that emails are checked on the 1<sup>st</sup> of each month.

Email childrensuniversity@fairway.uwmat.co.uk

We look forward to the return of the different clubs reopening but we do hope that you will continue with the fun home learning that we have seen many children complete over the past year!

Yours sincerely

Mrs McConnell & Mrs Farmer CU Leaders